
From: Kittle, Robert C. <RKittle@WSPA.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 2/23/2016 10:55:18 AM

Subject: Hoping to get comment from Gov. on Gitmo

Just wanted to give you guys a heads-up that I’ll be going to the luncheon where the governor will be speaking. I’m 
hoping to get a comment from her about the President’s announcement just a little while ago about his new plan to 
close Guantanamo.
 
I could talk to her before or after, whichever works for her.
 
Thanks,
 
Robert
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